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A Message From John H. Thompson, Director of the U.S. Census Bureau:

The U.S. Census Bureau recently sent you a request to complete the American Community Survey 
online. If you have not already responded to this important survey, please do so now.

Complete the survey using ONLY ONE of the following options:

You are required by U.S. law to respond to this survey.
The Census Bureau has randomly selected your address, not you personally, to receive this survey as 
part of a nationally representative sample. Because you will be providing important information on 
behalf of your community, it is vital that you complete this survey to help meet critical needs in your 
area — including determining where to locate new schools, hospitals, and fire stations.

If you do not respond promptly, a Census Bureau interviewer may contact you to complete the survey.

Your answers are completely confidential. 
By law, the Census Bureau cannot publish or release information that would identify you 
or your household.

If you need help completing the survey or have questions, please call 1-800-354-7271.

Thank you for your prompt response.

Sincerely,

John H. Thompson 
Director, U.S. Census Bureau
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• Respond online at https://respond.census.gov/acs
• If you are unable to respond online, please fill out and

mail back the enclosed questionnaire.

Attachment H4 - C6_Official Choice Letter




